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To:
Town Council

From:
Appointments Committee


Penelope Jordan, Chair


Sara Lennon


Jessica Sullivan

Re:
Fort Williams Advisory Commission Appointment
Date:
October 1, 2010

The Appointments Committee recently advertised for a vacancy on the Fort Williams Advisory Commission. A total of six residents applied for the position.

The Appointments Committee recommends Erin Grady, 2 Emerald Way to serve on the Fort Williams Advisory Commission for a term until December 31, 2012. The term is effective immediately.

For those residents not appointed at this time, the Appointments Committee encourages them to reapply for vacancies that will soon be announced for the annual appointments process. 

Thank you to all the residents for their time and interest in serving the community.

Thank you to the Town Council for your consideration of this recommendation.

If you have any questions, please let us know. 
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